BDiocesge

of Pretorvia.

ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO BE ADDRESSED TO:
THE SECRETARY.
P.O. Box 1032.
TELEPHONE No. 2-7156.

TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS:
“ EPISCOPUS.”

Mrs L.M. Baber
Post Office
Twenty Four Rivers
Ne Transvaal

Dear Mrs Baber,

DIOCESAN OFFICE,
84, KOEDOE BUILDINGS,
PRETORIUS STREET,
PRETORIA.

22nd January 1958

With reference to your letter of the 9th Januar
I_ now have pleasure in sending you herewith the g
Bishop's Eaculty for +the extension of the Altar Rails
and the installation of a Hymnboard,at S+fsd.. 4 aAfLats

Yours Tfaithfully,

SECRETARY



